
J.CARRUTI+ fAMDOVAL G AffOCIATEG, P. C.
ATTORNEYS AT LAW

401 Fifth Street N.W. / Suite B / Western Bank Building
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87102 / Telephone (505) 242-2602

May t. 1983

Dr. Hector Garcia.
1315 Bright st.
Corpus Christi. Texas 78405

Re: Military Promotion To Malor

Dear Dr. Garcia,

I thought I would write a follow-up letter with regard to
the letter I wrote in August of 1982. AS you recall. I was
seeking your assistance in contacting Senator Tower with regard to
my non-promot ion to Major.

I have not received a reply from the military or the
Senator. Can you write or place a call to the Senator' s o ffice to
resolve this matter one way or another so that I can prepare to
take the matter to court. I hope you can help me resolve this
matter.

Plea.se inform me i f you desire further i nformation. Hope to
see you in El Paso, Texas for the annual convention.

Very truly yours.

..

~ CARRUTH SANDOVAL


